Subject: BTSF workshop on PDO/PGI/TSG controls on 26/28 April 2016

Dear Delegates,

The Commission has just published an overview report on the state of implementation across Member States of official controls for quality schemes PDO/PGI/TSG for agricultural products and foodstuffs. This report provides an overview of the outcome of a series of audits carried out by the Food and Veterinary Office (FVO) in eight EU Member States between October 2012 and November 2014. The report contains a range of examples of good practices already being implemented in Member States which could be used as a basis for improvement.

Read more under http://ec.europa.eu/food/fvo/overview_reports/index.cfm
A related workshop in the framework of non regular BTSF training programme has been planned by the Commission. It will take place in the FVO, based in Grange (Ireland), on 26-28 April 2016. 

The objective of the workshop will be to focus on certain control areas of improvement and on how existing examples of good practice could be applied for strengthening those areas.

Travel and accommodation costs, including all meals, of one participant per Member State will be directly provided by the contractor, no daily allowance is paid to experts participating in this workshop. This is in accordance with the terms of all the BTSF programmes.

The participants should come from the competent control authorities and be directly involved in controls and supervision of control bodies. The training will be taught in English and potential participants should be sufficiently competent/ fluent in English to follow the training and to actively participate in practical exercises/ discussions.

For organisational purposes, we would appreciate receiving contact information, such as name of the participant, email and workplace to agri-b3@ec.europa.eu , no later than 9/2/2016. 

Thank you in advance.

Best regards,

DG AGRI B.3

On behalf of Branka TOME

Acting Head of Unit
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Notice légale CE DG-AGRI:
Ce message exprime uniquement les points de vue de son auteur et ne saurait en aucun cas être considéré comme une position officielle de la Commission. Il est destiné uniquement à la personne à laquelle il est adressé et pourrait contenir des informations confidentielles. Si vous avez reçu ce message par erreur, merci de m'en avertir le plus rapidement possible.
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